
)Q5f

From: trudy <wmottsm@worldpath.net>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 8:55 AM
To: Howland, Debra
Subject: Re: Docket No. DE 16-576

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

Re: Docket No. DE 16-576

Dear Ms. Howland:

I urge the PUC to encourage rooftop (and ground mount) solar in its rulings on this docket and on future dockets.

Solar puts electricity into the grid, helps a modern local job-creating industry to grow, and contributes to achieving two
of the State’s stated
goals: reducing global-warming emissions and reducing air pollution.

New Hampshire citizens who understand the issue at the PUC support these purposes. The PUC in its rulings should
serve the citizens and not the utilities seeking to discourage net metering or to credit solar producers with less than they
actually contribute to the efficiency ofthe grid.

Sincerely,

Trudy Mott-Smith (owner of rooftop solar)

91 Kenney Road, Loudon, NH 03307

603-267-7566
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